Dear Parents/ Carers,



Your child today has been taking part in 'Safer Internet Day'. This year's theme has been 'Be the change: Unite for a better internet'. Today in school we have been getting your child to think carefully about the information that we share on the internet, especially the information that we all accidently share when we upload and share images. Have a look at the cartoon below, what information would you be able to get from this photograph?



http://azoomee.com/index.php/blog/

Sharing pictures with family and friends is one of the most fun things to do online, but we need to consider what those images really show and where they could possibly end up. We all therefore are encouraged to be more discerning when sharing personal pictures online, which is something so easy to forget in the excitement of the moment.

This screen shot has been taken from http://azoomee.com/index.php/internet-safety-with-azoomee/ which has some child friendly video clips and quizzes that you may wish to view at home. If you would like anymore information about Safer Internet day then please go to https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2017/tips-and-advice-parents-and-carers. Please take time to have a look through the 'Digital Parenting Magazine' that your child has brought home today.

J Watson Computing Leader